
U.S. House Committee on Energy and Commerce 

Subcommittee on Environment, Manufacturing, and Critical Materials 

"Clean Power Plan 2.0: EP A's Latest Attack on Electric Reliability" 

[June 6, 2023) 

I. Arizona Department of Enviromnental Quality Letter to EPA, May 23, 2023, submitted
by the Majority.

2. Edison Electric Institute Letter to Administrator Regan, May 23, 2023, submitted by the 
Majority.

3. McGuire Woods LLP Letter to Administrator Regan, May 23, 2023, submitted by the
Majority.

4. National Rural Electric Cooperative and American Public Power Association Letter to 
Administrator Regan, May 24, 2023, submitted by the Majority.

5. Arkansas Electric Cooperative Corporation Letter to Administrator Regan, May 25, 2023, 
submitted by the Majority.

6. North Carolina Electric Membership Corporation Letter to Administrator Regan, May 26, 
2023, submitted by the Majority.

7. U.S Chamber of Commerce Letter to Administrator Regan, May 26, 2023, submitted by 
the Majority.

8. Association of Air Pollution Control Agencies and National Association of_ Clean Air
Agencies Letter to Mr. Joseph Goffman of EPA, May 30, 2023.

9. EPA Clean Air Act Section 111 Regulation of Greenhouse Gas Emissions From Fossil 
Fuel-Fired Electric Generating Units Presentation

10. America's Power Letter to Chairman Jolmson and Ranking Member Tonko, June 5,
2023, submitted by the Majority.

11. Energy Transition in PJM: Resource Retirements, Replacements, and Risks, February 24, 
2023, submitted by the Majority.

12. North American Electric Reliability Corporation 2022 Long-Term Reliability
Assessment, December 2022, submitted by the Majority.

13. North American Electric Reliability Corporation 2023 Summer Reliability Assessment, 
May 2023, submitted by the Majority.

14. Portland Cement Association Letter to Chairman Johnson and Ranking Member Tonko, 
June 6, 2023, submitted by the Majority.

15. Texas Generai Land Office Letter to Administrator Regan, May 22, 2023, submitted by 
Rep. Pfluger.

16. Governor Glenn Youngkin Letter to Administrator Regan, June 5, 2023, submitted by 
Chairman Johnson.

17. Report from Wilson Energy Economics entitled, "Maintaining the PJM Region's Robust 
Reserve Margins," May 2023, submitted by Rep. Sarbanes.


























































































































































































































































































































